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It has now been about 3 months since I first started my position as the
Executive Director for the Ennis Area Chamber of Commerce and I
finally feel like I am getting into the swing of things. I have met so many
people and learned so much about our little community already and I
still have a lot to learn! Thank you to those that have been helping me
get acquainted with all things Chamber of Commerce and Ennis and for
your patience while I continue to learn the ins and outs of my job. ~Abi
King

During the
February
Chamber
Board of
Directors
meeting,
Ethan
Kunard from the Madison Conservation
District was invited to speak to the Board
about the Madison Watershed Planning
project. He is currently implementing a
one year planning process and has been
reaching out to the community to provide
information on watershed conditions,
watershed planning efforts, and to
identify current and future water
resource concerns in the Madison
Watershed.
The Board agrees that this project is
important to the community and would
like to offer support by bringing this
project to the attention of local business
owners. It is important that local
businesses appreciate the connection of
ensuring a healthy, sustainable watershed
with success of their businesses.

QUICK LINKS
www.ennischamber.com

www.southwestmt.com

www.visitmt.com

www.virginiacity.com

www.ennismontana.org

www.backroadtoyellowstone.com

ANNOUNCEMENTS

*If you have anything you would like to
announce in future newsletters, please send
information to info@ennischamber.com
before the last week of the month.*

Backroad to Yellowstone
Starting their 4th  year, Backroad to Yellowstone,
a non-profit community website promoting tourism
in the Madison Valley, is on a roll!  The website
generated over 90,000 page views last year. In
February, two great videos were launched
featuring the Madison Valley and Ennis with
tremendous social media response. 
You can support this promotional effort and give
your business a boost!  To learn more about the
limited advertising opportunities on the website,
contact Kris Hauck at 682-4217.  Don't wait - slots
are first come, first served.
www.backroadtoyellowstone.com

Muddled Moose Studio Gallery Silent
Auction
Help celebrate Muddled Moose Studio Gallery's
1st Year by participating in the minis silent
auction. Bidding will start April 3 at 10am and
ends April 29 at 4pm. Half the proceeds will go
to the Ennis Food Bank. Contact Cathy Toot at
406-490-1453 or

https://visitor.constantcontact.com/do?p=un&m=001EORlomFmf02BaAcGr19PcA%3D%3D&ch=&ca=bc5d60c2-044d-4975-afce-0a621066111c
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001afriYNfgxqGsxIToKh-tqJhOsm-kTcRcsiAlzjaakiaFAA_aIcwOKXRZaC4DrzrF4eMLzZaDrM3yb2_67ZzHyQQVVT82XVpRlM84dxu3J8XW9tBtZZIJUHd_3GkP2dDVoQGynaVWku9TwbM3Z5XniAPlorOjr3Vtp1U-1gnFHplSFoooXjXJubC4SKWwsxNKexHUrVSiZzXFeAP5JZZIfhec4jNFUGWZKz78dZueZzomKwz1F14iTAh80uHIUd2U5siKLLaMZ-AodU0YCyJP4jlYTvRWJLed5NbeClhhyfe4sQ5x_x0UdSYCl08VTM01WhcTFDbuz1k=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001afriYNfgxqGsxIToKh-tqJhOsm-kTcRcsiAlzjaakiaFAA_aIcwOKb71JXUtZlo2dIa0tToPr20-fu_R-sgZ3Cw_HZBdCH4OJRU8hrXRzCaFe1Ea9M0yA7fdTCZfdB5Q8f3QmcEYCXVV_p9IJqS1ukdTd84aqZkZMUWNflhy773dB-jBLBh-wd9vbgSwU_ajgsFjYKU_TSnscedocfccQOhuau0k_so94DBvECM9GI1drFnm8_Og0KCBL6Rnye6K0inrjR3R-1Wwsffox-hoyZtW0Cv1ix4mL4gWwA9NZESHb_FffhQaw_ryuR66e6xELop6_L8KWco=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001afriYNfgxqGsxIToKh-tqJhOsm-kTcRcsiAlzjaakiaFAA_aIcwOKb71JXUtZlo2LcdDmZgx9TVxclFRNdI4lm1oFUutXK7RDaFLZ_XzPbRyuvg0lrIc8frqgOIt1m_qr9RSzqf8TfNppQzapG-cifQKWB9h4I8V8ZLg0nroMR0t8r_Tk98HOMsx7OkL0W8m-nc2_4jffblkWmjQg20QRQySIy3ZlgXmyLMF4TwXlgxy_MyxuqgN08zRX7s4zrWUUuXXc5_AyZZlyJ3J6DyuTbUwLeEuWiPtFFnzr97D55nlBNTC2HmtasIXGWz0Gfu6Be72Bu6r2h0=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001afriYNfgxqGsxIToKh-tqJhOsm-kTcRcsiAlzjaakiaFAA_aIcwOKb71JXUtZlo2_lRorG40Fbjcou1X95RuAT3DZqwMXX53ZfKEUyVZah-pFmvgFFwkmtkHtW5tWX3V2A1nZAXojlPusFr7vvopAX_nuSHMxU8t32INH-IFpREpffCmJB_Dqa5VEVawvSMRvrPHLZancbxWH56QwKMTE8X-n7-lAMltvuebDrkJ6QWufEnHT7ZoAHt1X2s4kkxlmsJmQhaFAHlsqtfloMt5ZFSja-0wX1HcoRzX_YkQu8rq5N7I6FAey_mwii0i6ZLffdx2BTxRnBs=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001afriYNfgxqGsxIToKh-tqJhOsm-kTcRcsiAlzjaakiaFAA_aIcwOKXRZaC4DrzrFooMPTWTsl3kPfIr6fWohRRLrUkCDq6p5zofZqWjw3C8T744gPoaf2wOZLcBp9DU3_hololihDhtVJhmh8-tkC7JRgD2bmm-wrvG9uMDHNmpRw7OniuaWULnsYa0KfQCGu1DH5c54jJiYQWIgIvlYGbWY5jNYBUhr8GS2lvCWRktkAZF2yiBTznFO64udjPacqpoO1iWR8B8Tk9-Ny7RCbLF3VfJmAH5mOejwzQp0ZExyvnlqBKXnW_9N_D11d4OWCIQAEozlH5c=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001afriYNfgxqGsxIToKh-tqJhOsm-kTcRcsiAlzjaakiaFAA_aIcwOKXRZaC4DrzrFooMPTWTsl3kPfIr6fWohRRLrUkCDq6p5zofZqWjw3C8T744gPoaf2wOZLcBp9DU3_hololihDhtVJhmh8-tkC7JRgD2bmm-wrvG9uMDHNmpRw7OniuaWULnsYa0KfQCGu1DH5c54jJiYQWIgIvlYGbWY5jNYBUhr8GS2lvCWRktkAZF2yiBTznFO64udjPacqpoO1iWR8B8Tk9-Ny7RCbLF3VfJmAH5mOejwzQp0ZExyvnlqBKXnW_9N_D11d4OWCIQAEozlH5c=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001afriYNfgxqGsxIToKh-tqJhOsm-kTcRcsiAlzjaakiaFAA_aIcwOKYGpOW_bNQ89TN5a-oQyoa-Q_QEnybRZYne-ivhWj2L2332JE716m3SLBRrmd74tYtHonq3p06pBnBNExT_Nlnfe3Fpy6faWdwQoo3YjNNyqVByaiv_Cl_9ajXi_74UYGaiVrZlWiN4k68ZJbdDewDDvSGvtFfIXx2ZYazDQdTWQ_ca3OM3F8Y0fT02fM6Ekd3IQTbMYg6U8thiZZtHQiNR0qMJYsoQGf_kfgRnin44cYehpBvacxbpHytVyWSBsiTwclads-mdneFE8h5jjycWZSllkmGqMLw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001afriYNfgxqGsxIToKh-tqJhOsm-kTcRcsiAlzjaakiaFAA_aIcwOKYGpOW_bNQ89TN5a-oQyoa-Q_QEnybRZYne-ivhWj2L2332JE716m3SLBRrmd74tYtHonq3p06pBnBNExT_Nlnfe3Fpy6faWdwQoo3YjNNyqVByaiv_Cl_9ajXi_74UYGaiVrZlWiN4k68ZJbdDewDDvSGvtFfIXx2ZYazDQdTWQ_ca3OM3F8Y0fT02fM6Ekd3IQTbMYg6U8thiZZtHQiNR0qMJYsoQGf_kfgRnin44cYehpBvacxbpHytVyWSBsiTwclads-mdneFE8h5jjycWZSllkmGqMLw==&c=&ch=


Water, and our other natural resources, provide
a foundation from which our community thrives.
Water supports our agricultural producers which
i n turn provides open spaces for people and
wildlife to enjoy. Similarly, healthy watersheds
support the recreation and travel industries in
our community that in turn provide opportunities
for local businesses to be successful.
Regardless of the role we play in the
community, water is the centerpiece of our lives
here in the Madison Valley.
 
Just as water provides us opportunities, it also
is the limiting factor to our future success. We
face a number of challenges, including, but not
limited to: variability in climate, invasive
species, increased water demand, changes in
land use, and degraded water quality. In order to
address these vulnerabilities, the Madison
Conservation District is working with the
community to identify priority concerns, and to
th e n identify strategies and opportunities to
improve watershed health and/or water use
efficiencies to mitigate these current and future
threats.
 
We believe businesses are an integral piece to
this planning process, and we would invite our
local businesses to attend our upcoming
meetings to learn more about these issues, and
to provide your feedback on how we can
develop community-wide efforts to maintain and
improve our water resources. For more
information, please contact the Madison
Conservation District or visit our website at
madisoncd.org.
 
Ethan Kunard
ethan@madisoncd.org  
(406) 682-7289          
                NEXT MEETING APRIL 26

Featured
Business

    Berkshire
Hathaway 

Home Services   

***This featured business will be
hosting Business  

After Hours on April 6, 5-7pm.***
 

Local Expertise - Montana Owned 
National & Global Exposure

 
Berkshire Hathaway Home Services Montana
Properties is a locally owned and independently
operated full-service brokerage with 16 offices
and over 200 agents throughout western
Montana. We have a long standing track record

cathy@muddledmoosestudio.com

Ennis Lions Club Auction  
The Ennis Lions Club will hold their Annual
Auction on Saturday, April 29  at the Ennis
Rodeo Grounds. The auction will start at 9am.
Auction items will be similar to previous years
and donations are still needed. The proceeds go
back to the community through financial
support to various service and school groups
 
Tap into Ennis Brew and Spirit Fest 
This event has been scheduled for May 20.
We are currently  
looking for sponsors, brewery, winery,and
distillery participants, and volunteers. 
 
Check out the TIE FB page  
Or the TIE webpage.

Business After Hours
will be hosted by Berkshire 
Hathaway Home Services on Thursday,
April 6 from 5 to 7pm.

82nd Annual Ennis 4th of July Parade
Theme: "Ropin' and Reelin" 
Summer is right around the corner and the
planning for this event is already in the works! 

We need your participation!

1. Artists please submit your art for a chance to
be on the 2017 4th of July T shirt. Deadline
April 30. 
Art Submission Form 

2. Get your group together to be in the parade
and fill out a parade entry form. Deadline June
29
Parade Entry Form

3. And lastly, we are now taking bids for the T
shirt sponsor! 

Contact Abi King at 682-4288 or
info@ennischamber.com for more information
and visit the 4th of July Parade webpage 

Ennis Chamber Board Meeting  All
Chamber members are welcome to attend the
Board of Directors meeting on
Wednesday, April 5 from 8-10 am at the First
Madison Valley Bank. If you wish to add an
item to the agenda please call the Chamber
office at 406-682-4388 or email
info@ennischamber.com
 
2017 Chamber Board  
John Way - President (The Tackle Shop)
K Mita-Vice President (Braggin' Rights Guns)
Amanda Nelsen - Treasurer (Agency
Insurance)
Bill Mercer (RE/Max Mountain Property)
Russ Whitacre (Ennis Lions Club) 
Ron Gay (ERA Landmark) 
Shanna Swanson (Shanna Mae Photography)
Danica Lewis (Willie's Distillery) 
 
Event Calendars
For the most up to date activities and events
during the month please visit the below links. If
you have events that you would like to be

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001afriYNfgxqGsxIToKh-tqJhOsm-kTcRcsiAlzjaakiaFAA_aIcwOKYGpOW_bNQ89TUX1ozhUMzxAt8huxTvgNthRungD6pXgldlfv6_7QaohUr1ZusDVm0zA-LfFR991vmB-Jfp7QDKitA47X1uKYDX-UyBeR5qZ6_7mgZmN3XRyJ1_8KvIqSIBAk_CFCq9Tr9-YK2R4RMU9FrISuAW9kkbMiqEGrO39U10T67BgHyBiJkZ7x7_QEKajAeDQbAUBB4uvg64rFf1-XgZpLJ71txQgCa-XytOVpWXZ82dYYYbvoLDcU_C3CR5GTN4KWgZx&c=&ch=
mailto:ethan@madisoncd.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001afriYNfgxqGsxIToKh-tqJhOsm-kTcRcsiAlzjaakiaFAA_aIcwOKYGpOW_bNQ89TzJLuK5fdoc_h0tnwG_IkZdhztNCYl1VMGxgLAUTEqOMIpz0pMYtOA8mfzIk1H7hVQvgzlpVf3nElcqQ4rLQGtiUwWv5a3Oxwd6W11gWw_tXC3mV-cqucSpQPNNvOEfBsIEsLS9Qnz80Gc4M6Wq9IcKu1jNiLaVJfCjPBfOscsY=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001afriYNfgxqGsxIToKh-tqJhOsm-kTcRcsiAlzjaakiaFAA_aIcwOKYGpOW_bNQ89sS6jHQaFJmx5qxTTm2NssEJwwEPIRItDaLkFcrP6zt1nm2QkqOlcObKhDW8xqifG3soF5DAXOSEE0fbPEk7YxIlQMwAGu_OQevrp-_bxpj2ABK6rJ9vDUJU3qwaAwGHwzLz3H-QKYsPnRXj3r60fQ97_mv5vmS09AQ-Oagfq9OmBlY6fMcIZM_od2xB35u3fM3-qzRAsoQCfk0AokakWgVtgBcK0InLlb8zO9Bsnkk6KGb6pi7bThMJrKkke2kVJQe_J5c8I0ZZRtabcTQbL6wP1p4nu3WAz&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001afriYNfgxqGsxIToKh-tqJhOsm-kTcRcsiAlzjaakiaFAA_aIcwOKYGpOW_bNQ89JT1iDgdwc8epRqWtrVPgsFpwPr7bfC0oFSaFANQwOHkaaWouYxyrNg-HQJ3gYIDV-TbhY7Tzy0rX_0zdhuKxh5mZDZBaGdG1VsJaubcMu9ufivqXaxkqsKPlJjhiuVNOD59Ko3fR0tLaH7cwI6QP0ignkPlvk9A8EobAaFs09mPAoM81hKOpPU4iq5NIJV5W0EfYpgZ7sM_vUSh5SirUWVRrYnnTh3SNcTrqymbzCj0clqhkYPLwQdhTe5_iw3AUOkBJgxAprcwSJkFRDPt5yd_HKMyBPADLEajOhBNoLsLa3iA9PsoiwKqy6YfM6-zw&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001afriYNfgxqGsxIToKh-tqJhOsm-kTcRcsiAlzjaakiaFAA_aIcwOKYGpOW_bNQ899qd7UsF2vZ7fgzbhFOjd_H7ZD13lETGoOGdw5jZ4Syf-CeE2FBeTf2AcwjlnSwcrdvcxqLLkNg4tQxjPTYi2C2zhkFST6cCzY6QlOzF7ww_YHrshdaqU8VA4svPtd4DvYxf_Ki1whspRHXX4Q0_AvpTmqQ8MecNWAtOHpQ0Dc9Qlovo08RnJhofZT5NlsJBqTnJSTiBmilBDyYsyjOxajKl-AGLEIVcRLdFihsc6ER8skquSYHgn0QZfh-UkO8l85F3BD6xbenL6u8CWujGhO_ix0CwHDPgGBdpncaJPyTImLUUhK004d4aJwzTMC65indkbUv77d0nxwadSOE5qwBDRjbwJNSc3Qpp-HBlKlpgkL3DmchNTrw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001afriYNfgxqGsxIToKh-tqJhOsm-kTcRcsiAlzjaakiaFAA_aIcwOKYGpOW_bNQ89vmENbWJ02zQtLCIaLA_ibdbeR3r7ISOn6oBLXFchkrDtRie0jgm--HpdOlSehe8zZ0qdUZzWv5pHj9KQYErobe8TuAwV24mtRwiA9IXKaedaaiGR6ReRu7qKJY_31ES7K9WvFhpzWslbHMzN67dka5Pt-FhRqnVkgkgg_MFe7BH59XguV19rzg7mGwmivYueUytvbl_4SKgC6IBymtViOW2pUIFqp-YVa-80eM7U2whM9ER8UC5N_0XSGkz4kfP8xOEAsy24MgW8ftYw5B25A5ul26WDmT_Q&c=&ch=
mailto:info@ennischamber.com


of market dominance and dependability with
BHHSMT having over $708 million in sales
volume and 2,371 transaction sides in 2016
alone. The BHHS Website is now translated into
14 languages, reaching five continents, 37
countries and over 70 Websites world wide.
 
The local Ennis office is 15 diverse agents
strong with over 193 years of combined real
estate experience. We have best-in-class
marketing and technology platforms at our finger
tips to give you the advantages that no other
competitor can hope to match. We are
committed as a team to provide you with a real
estate transaction experience that is effective,
efficient, and enjoyable.
 
We are dedicated to serving our local Ennis
Community and all of Southwest Montana.
Please let us know how we can serve you!

What has the Chamber
been up to?     

THE DAILY ADMINISTRATIVE STUFF:

Phone calls, emails, and visitors:
Even though it has been a little slower
than I imagine June and July are, I get
quite a few calls, emails, and visitors.
Inquiries range from dates for events,
tanning beds, to general information about
Ennis. I have started contacting
businesses when their particular
business was inquired about or
mentioned. Hopefully I can keep that up
in the summer as well.
Reorganizing computer and hard
files: We all have our own way of doing
things, so I have been slowly organizing
the filing cabinet and the computer files to
make them work for me. This will be an
ongoing process...
Visitor Center Window Displays: We
are filling the weeks with folks who want
to promote their businesses in the
Visitors Center windows. As expected,
everyone wants the summer months. We
do still have some time frames available.
Business After Hours: We did pretty
good to get every month (except January
and July) in 2017 filled up with members
wanting to host Business After Hours. We
a r e already working on the 2018
schedule. I am excited to see
businesses eager to host and to learn
more about them. 

CHAMBER MEMBERSHIP: 

Processing membership dues:
Membership dues were coming in pretty
regularly, they are starting to slow down
now. We currently have 149 members.
Keep them coming!
Updating Member information:

added to the Chamber events calendar, please
send them to info@ennischamber.com

www.ennischamber.com
  
http://www.southwestmt.com/calendarofevents/

www.outpostevents.net
 
Chamber               Merchandise

Note Cards   
2012 parade T-shirt design by local artist
Sherry Gold was such a huge success, and
with the help of an anonymous donor, the
Chamber was afforded the rights to reproduce
the Main Street Ennis image. We have 4x5
cards tastefully wrapped for purchase in the
Visitor's Center.

1 card = $2.00  or
5 cards = $10  

Sale Items:
We have various products from our local non-
profits and T shirts from previous events. Stop
by the Chamber to check them out.

Ennis Chamber Cash
Keep it local by using the Ennis Chamber of
Commerce's "Chamber Cash" which is
specially designed anti-copy currency produced
in $5, $10 and $20 denominations and can be
used at any one of the participating businesses
for full face value. It's like a gift card to the town
of Ennis! You may purchase and get
reimbursed for Chamber Cash at the Chamber
Visitor Center.

  
                        
Remember to like us on Facebook and to
check us out for community and event
updates!

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001afriYNfgxqGsxIToKh-tqJhOsm-kTcRcsiAlzjaakiaFAA_aIcwOKXRZaC4DrzrF4eMLzZaDrM3yb2_67ZzHyQQVVT82XVpRlM84dxu3J8XW9tBtZZIJUHd_3GkP2dDVoQGynaVWku9TwbM3Z5XniAPlorOjr3Vtp1U-1gnFHplSFoooXjXJubC4SKWwsxNKexHUrVSiZzXFeAP5JZZIfhec4jNFUGWZKz78dZueZzomKwz1F14iTAh80uHIUd2U5siKLLaMZ-AodU0YCyJP4jlYTvRWJLed5NbeClhhyfe4sQ5x_x0UdSYCl08VTM01WhcTFDbuz1k=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001afriYNfgxqGsxIToKh-tqJhOsm-kTcRcsiAlzjaakiaFAA_aIcwOKYGpOW_bNQ89OE0l4hIGZUVLdRFJhFM_2wl6-YAj8iw--r3sPw3BXTbw_htger9Oe4MQjR_Y3oo93k7uK57JwiNPA-qHIod7yiH1zTQZfyrRGzFQZWKgOH_VlqTvS7pHe6WBrfr-4xUPMCfswd8bYP9Xcfa4u1I5pwOl34DOM9e9csMtGNsS6d2jeglECIxMh_12z_U3b2wtS5hZ_5Q25Xs2CaEvBG0GE8FuXfVCNDsWgjA3xUXRH82XCPhV0N0IZNbSmX4KW4UFmAV2iwdw74EO3zNBvRBqOa2I6QtkCEpP&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001afriYNfgxqGsxIToKh-tqJhOsm-kTcRcsiAlzjaakiaFAA_aIcwOKRIDbtKUCC6SpyuzV-JQTtorzAV_iXjq2I6plJt1RMWaMaE2GS7qi2rrGE5X_uBz3EyeDzzoYTfw7fv08sOnoFsePTq3_AGfZvkrtIZgiBU-4cljqUoqhPRiCmHiE0uKlMoJd9lVM5MvOT8LYYQkcoeLgYabhSk90qOAZHEoAmDyx_XDGjHGSP-iBk3jtaMfeZDV69QLy678uynynhoH76UUxycFA9HVACmaC7EoEMRBL4Dp6Z3kvc5pbYjqVzNGmB15bhrzVR9WPCtFHLrxuEs=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001afriYNfgxqGsxIToKh-tqJhOsm-kTcRcsiAlzjaakiaFAA_aIcwOKQs7BNhvsO24MV6TUvEC48ACKZXrR75JRlYW8a4ZAwdIQykCzX3dHND9M9a4QWLLdyMPjH0vrYrmWmlBdCu8TmSiCjAdLkXRHHQwzNHxvIWJI3Wk1DMOfU_9oIYfwriwA5S-s2qXWhtRPuJQpRkOxzQ=&c=&ch=


Contact information and member profile
information for the Chamber website is
continually being updated. Although I try
to keep up with it, I appreciate when
folks call to let me know something needs
to be edited on the website.
Trying to recruit more members!
Updating the Chamber Event
Calendar and the SW Mt Website
Event Calendar: I've been able to get
quite a few events on both of these
calendars. I can find many pertinent
events from previous years to update on
the calendars, but I also really
appreciate getting events from members
to post as well. 

DEVELOPING A 2017 BUDGET: Thank
goodness for our treasurer! We have been
working together to get a budget finalized for
2017 and just need to have it approved by the
Board of Directors.

ADVERTISING:

Ennis Tourism Brochure:
I recently approved the proof for the 2017
Ennis Tourism Brochure. This has
involved collecting payment and ad
content from members to get it to the
printing company and finalize the
brochure. As of March 31, the new
brochures have arrived! Chamber
members, please come by and pick
some up for your business.
Fly Fish America Magazine Ad: The
Chamber reserved 4 pages that will
feature the town of Ennis and its
businesses in the spring edition of the
Fly Fish America Magazine. It was a
really unique opportunity to advertise as
a community in this magazine that
reaches up to 150,000 readers online
and in print. We look forward to seeing the
feature in the magazine by May.

Other Advertising Opportunities: We
include a Chamber ad in the Destination
Yellowstone Magazine and participate in
Radio ads and digital advertising through
Outside Bozeman for our Chamber
sponsored events.

EVENT PLANNING: Our first Chamber
sponsored event is the Tap into Ennis Brew and
Spirit Fest on May 20.  I've been busy seeking
sponsors, participants, and volunteers for this
event. I have also started my "to dos" for the 4th
of July Parade. We have committees for these
events that are made up of different people,
many who are well versed in all planning
aspects, so that is very helpful. We meet
frequently and slowly start crossing off our to do
list.   

MEETING, MEETINGS, MEETINGS: Besides
the above mentioned event specific committee
meetings and our monthly Board of Directors
meetings, we have also been to a couple of 

 
You can pay membership and purchase
merchandise on line at the chamber
website and pay with credit card via
PayPal.



meetings hosted by the Madison County
Economic Development Council to discuss and
create ways to improve our downtown business
area. 

In March, we had the pleasure of having Mayor
Larry Pine at our Board of Directors Meeting. We
look forward to his attendance at our meetings
from now on to offer more connectivity between
the Chamber and the Town. 

In addition, the Board Members are all very
busy people, yet they are essentially my
supervisors. Meetings are important for me to
have all of them together to ensure regular
communication and feedback.  
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